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Submitted to the Director
Sub: Permission to retain the co-investigators of the proposed ARF projects-reg.
Ref:  Recommendation of RAC received through e-mail from Coordination Section dated 4th August, 2016 & the revised proposals sent dated 19. 08.16
With reference to the above, the RAC on ARF recommended modification in the co-investigators of the ARF projects which we have proposed and in compliance with the recommendation, Mr. Nidheesh David Kuruvila and Mr. Lokesh have removed from the names of investigators. However, it may please be noted that a lot of manpower is required especially for the project proposed for rebuilding our digital repository and OPAC. This was the reason for incorporating Mr. Lokesh and Mr. Nidheesh in the Project as co-investigators. The works that are planned to assign them as a part of the Project are similar to our library professional activities and both of them are familiar with such works. It will be difficult to complete the project within the stipulated time without extracting work from them also. Hence, this is to kindly permit to retain Mr. Nidheesh David Kuruvila and Mr. Lokesh as the co-investigators of the proposed ARF ‘Design and Development of Open Source Platform for  AIISH Digital Repository and Online Public Access Catalogue.’
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Dr. Shijith Kumar C
Library and Information Officer &
Principal Investigator of the proposed project



